TOWN OF
BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE

P.O. BOX 360 — 1 Main Street
BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

Telephone (603) 673-8855, ext. 213 tputnep@brookiine.nh.us  Iipfwww. brookiine i us
Fax (603) 673-8136

Facilities Committee
Meeting Minutes
October 8, 2013

In attendance were: Jay Sartell, Rena Duncklee, Chris Adams, Jodi Tochko,
Louise Price, and Tad Putney.

» The meeting was called to order at 6:30
» Tad provided an update on the town hall renovations.

» There was a brief discussion regarding the Public Hearing on the Annex. More
detailed estimates have been requested by the Selectboard for both rehabilitation
of the building as well as demolition. Once the estimates are received a second
Public Hearing will be held. It is expected the final decision on the Annex will
be made based on warrant article votes at town meeting.

» Committee members reviewed the preliminary maintenance plans that had been
prepared for each town building. Committee suggestions will be incorporated as
Tad incorporates additional information into the plans. The plans will be
finalized at the meeting.

» The committee reviewed a draft report on the Chapel and Brusch Hall, including
recommendations. Tad will incorporate additions and edits suggested by

members and have a final report for members to review at the next meeting.

» The next meeting was set for November 7" at 6:30. Location to be determined.



